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EXPECTED PAYMENT DATE OF FINAL DIVIDEND 

 
Reference is made to the announcement of Pentamaster International Limited (the “Company”) 

dated 27 February 2019 in relation to the annual results for the year ended 31 December 2018 

(the “Results Announcement”). 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company announces that the proposed final 

dividend of HK$0.015 per share as stated in the Results Announcement is expected to be paid 

to the shareholders of the Company on 26 July 2019. 

 
 
 

 

    

By order of the Board 

Pentamaster International Limited 

Chuah Choon Bin 

Chairman and Executive Director 

Malaysia, 8 March 2019 

 

 

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Chuah Choon Bin and Ms. Gan 

Pei Joo as executive Directors; Mr. Leng Kean Yong as non-executive Director; and Ms. 

Chan May May, Dr. Chuah Jin Chong and Mr. Sim Seng Loong @ Tai Seng as independent 

non-executive Directors. 


